MOTION

As the City continues to recover from the economic recession of 2008, and begins to
consider making new investments in core city services, one of the most significant
priorities must be restoration of the Fire Department and reducing response times for fire
and medical emergenCIes

During the Council’s budget deliberations in 2012, the Council instructed the Los Angeles
Fire Department (LAFD) to create a five-year plan for service restoration, but no such plan
has yet been submitted to Council.

WE THEREFORE MOVE, that the Council INSTRUCT the CLA to meet with various
stakeholders, and to review the recent findings of the grand jury regarding the LAFD, the
impending recommendations of the consultants charged with rev1ew1ng LAFD’s operations,
and any other relevant source documents, and to report to Eoum

findings of the grand jury and the consultants. e -

WE FURTHER MOVE that the CLA should develop recommendations for the Council on how
to increase LAFD’s efficiency, reduce its response times, and make sensible investments in
the department’s future.

WE FURTHER MOVE that the Fire Department be instructed to submit to the Council a five-
year plan for restoration of fire and medical services for consideration during the
upcoming Council deliberations regarding the budget for Fiscal Year 2014-2015.
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